
ATTENTION LIBRARY PATRONS 

 

1. No Mask- No Service. Do not enter building. Please wear 

mask properly while inside. 

2.  If you are sick or coughing or sneezing, Do not enter 

building.* 

*Library reserves the right to ask you to leave if you cough or 

sneeze once inside. 

3.  No Donations accepted at this time. 

4.  We are Limiting capacity and practicing social distancing. 

5. Table seating limited to 30 minutes including wi-fi ** 

**Test proctoring done by appointment only- there is a fee. 

6. Computer use limited to ninety minutes per day- no 

exceptions-don’t ask 

7. Library will shut down 15 minutes before closing time so  

that staff can clean surfaces.*** 

***Children’s room will shut down 30 minutes before close. 

8. No additional volunteers at this time. 

 

 



 


